June 22, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
KOSBV

8209 W 78th St

Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Carl,

Please let this letter confirm your reception of KLIO on
Sunday, June 12, 1988.

Often I receive letters from DX'ers that have listened to
KLIO all around the midwest. I have confirmed reception from
as far away as West Palm Beach, Florida.

I appreciate your letter and wish you continued pleasure DXing
the FM band.

Best regards,
S gl (BreD

beorge Corso
Chief Engineer, KLIO-FM
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